
English

OUR PLANS FOR THE
WEEK Week Commencing: 16th
December 2024

Friday 20th December:

On Friday we will be having Christmas fun and
games to celebrate the last day of term. The
children are welcome to bring in board games to
play with their friends. School closes
at 1pm and we wish all of our families a very
Happy Christmas.

Maths
In maths we will be consolidating our learning
of our 3 and 4 times tables.

Reading Skills
We will be finishing The Stolen Spear
and doing a book review

English

This week the children will be independently
writing their poem ‘Winter is Here’ using lovely
winter vocabulary and taught poetry techniques.

SWIMMING
Swimming is on Mondays. Your child will need to
bring in a swimming hat, swimming costume and
their towel. Please ensure this is all named.
Children come dressed in school uniform as
normal on Wednesdays.

PE
Year 3 PE lessons will be on Wednesdays. Children
will need to come to school dressed in their PE kit
and trainers. Children also need to bring in their
school shoes which they will wear in school
lessons and then will change into their trainers for
break times and PE.

Water Bottle and Snacks
Please send your child in with a bottle of water to
have during the day. Please ensure it is named.
Children can bring in a snack for morning play.
This should be fruit, vegetable sticks or a
sandwich- no nuts or chocolate bars please.


